
 

 

Year 6 Shirts 2020 

Tuesday, 3 March 2020 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 In order to highlight the special nature of the children’s final year of primary school as well as to provide something for them to remember 

their primary years, we have arranged for a different shirt to be part of the school uniform for Year 6.  The polo shirt will be blue, red and white 

and will list all of the children in Year Six for 2020 on the back. The material of the shirt is breathable (lightweight) and machine washable.  

 The cost of the shirt is $30.00 and it must be emphasised that its purchase is purely optional.  

 These shirts are specially made for us, and in order to have them ready for children to wear as soon as possible, we will need to have 

orders and money very soon. If you would like to order one (or more) of these shirts, please return the order slip below to your child’s class 

teacher by Wednesday 11th March so we can send the order in. 

                                                           To avoid additional shirts being ordered and then not paid for, we need 

full payment by Wednesday 11th March 2020 

The payment and shirt order must be returned before the cut-off date.  We cannot accept additional orders/money after this date. 

                 Mrs Hiser-Smith                                                                         Mr Morgan 

                 Year 6 Teacher                     Principal    

============================================================================================================ 

YEAR SIX SHIRTS 2020 

              I would like to order _______ (number of shirts) Year Six Shirt/s @ $30 each. I have enclosed payment in full. 

 

Size (please circle)        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name _________________________________________________      Class ________________ 

Signature ____________________________________________________      Date ____/____/2020 

                                     (Parents/Caregiver) 


